
                               
 

      

               RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/123/2021-2022                                                                              01st OCT 2021  

ONLINE/OFFLINE CLASSES 

 

Dear Parents (Grades IV-XII), 
 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that we are reworking the wiring for better technological 

access. As a result, Grades IV to IX and XI will be resuming online classes. 

  

On Monday only Grades X and XII will attend school from 8:30 am – 2:15 pm. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari 

Principal 

Ridge Valley School 

 

 


